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The Commission was briefed by representatives of Asea Brown
Boveri - Combustion Engineering (ABB/CE) on the status of the
System 80+-application for design certification.

The Commission requested a list of the members of the System 80+
Executive Advisory Committee, which ABB/CE stated they would
provide.

The Commission also suggested that the NRC staff be permitted to
review the analyses used for the Korean plants being designed by
ABB/CE where such reviews would aid the staff in understanding
and reaching safety conclusions about the system 80+ design.

The Commission highlighted the need for further Commission
discussions with industry, the intervenor-environmental
community, and the NRC staff to identify and clarify actions,
process, procedures and responsibilities during the period
between the~ Final Design Approval and issuance of the design
certification. The Commission understands that OGC is preparing
a commission paper discussing design certification procedures,
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